
Children & Young People Scrutiny & Policy Development Panel 
– Sept 13th 2016

Thank you so much for your time & also for your overwhelming support at your last 
meeting. We thought we’d come back today to give you an update on the latest 
developments. 

We put forward a number of suggestions of how a suitable pool could be incorporated 
into the plans for the refurbishment of the Bath Leisure Centre and we have been 
reliably informed that GLL are looking at the feasibility, potential income & costing 
implications and will be producing a formal report in due course. We are extremely 
pleased with this development and look forward very much to reading their report

Many thanks

Pamela Galloway
Secretary WWISE Network


